July 12, 2017

Township of North Huron
PC Box 90

Wingham, Ontario
NOG2W0

Re: Blyth Festival Bonanza Weekend Fish Fry Temporary Extension of Liquor License at
Biyth Mermorial Hall, and Municipal Clerk’s Letter.

Dear Municipality of North Huron,

The Blyth Festival would like to temporarily extend the liquor license at Blyth Memaorial
Hall to allow Bonanza Weekend patrons to drink alcohol {specifically wine and beer} in
the courtyard of the Blyth Memorial Hall (431 Queen St., Blyth, ON) during the Fish Fry
on Saturday, August 19, 2017 from 4 pm to 8 pm.

We feel that this is a low-risk event and we will fence the courtyard with 36” high
staking and flags to create a clear fence perimeter. The patrons will be only those
audience members with a valid ticket to the Fish Fry and this will enhance their
experience by allowing those diners to enjoy their meal outdoors.

The Blyth Festival respectfully requests Township of North Huron Council as owner of
the property provide a letter of approval that they are aware of the event and approve
of the event.

We also wish to request a letter from the Municipal Clerk stating “no objection to the
proposed extended license area” for the Temporary License Extension Application which
is required to extend the Blyth Centre for the Art’s license to the lobby and courtyard

! have attached a copy of the site plan drawing and our temporary extension
application. Should you have any questions or require additional information
concerning this matter, please contact me at 519-523-9300.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
Sincerely,

Tochool ¢

Rachael King
General Manager
Blyth Centre for the Arts












